
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
November 21, 2012 
 
 

To: California Energy Commission 
Dockets Unit, MS-4 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
 

Subject: Notice of Public Workshop for the Rio Mesa Solar Electric Generating 
Facility (Docket No. 11-AFC-04) 
 
 

 
The Riverside County Transportation Commission has reviewed the above-referenced 
document and has no comments. 

Please contact Steven Keel at (951) 787-7961 or skeel@bec-riv.org if there are any 
questions. 
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